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When DIA surveyors interview a hospital's infection-control preventionist specialist, they will verify that there is an active surveillance

April 2023

What to expect during an
infection-control survey
When DIA surveyors interview a hospital's
infec�on-control preven�onist specialist, they
will verify that there is an ac�ve surveillance
program for preven�on, early detec�on, and
control, as well as if educa�on is provided. The
surveyor will review the facility’s process to
inves�gate and control infec�ons and
communicable diseases, and will ask for the
hospital’s infec�on-control policy and
procedure and infec�on-control mee�ng
minutes.

Some of the ques�ons DIA surveyors will likely
ask the infec�on preven�onist or designated
qualified individual(s) during a recer�fica�on
survey are:

1. What is the hospital’s process for
evalua�ng infec�on control, and how
are correc�ve ac�ons documented?

2. How is the infec�on-control program
incorporated into the hospital-wide
quality assurance (QA) plan?

3. Have you had any recent problems or
changes? If yes, what correc�ve
measures have been completed to
address these issues?

4. What is the procedure to resolve
iden�fied problems involving
infec�ons and communicable diseases
within the hospital?

Employee spotlight

Jim Berkley started with the Health Facili�es Division in May
2001 as a health facili�es surveyor. He transferred to the
complaint unit as an intake specialist in 2005, and in 2006
became the complaint unit program coordinator (PC). Jim also
has experience as an assisted living program coordinator, fining
and cita�on coordinator, hospital program coordinator, and
now is back in the complaint unit as an intake specialist. In
1993 he obtained his diploma in nursing from Mercy Hospital
School of Nursing, and his Bachelor of Science in health from
the University of St. Francis in 2008. Jim began his 30-year
nursing career in pediatric intensive care, and then moved to
neuro-trauma intensive care. Jim also worked as the director of
nursing for a brain injury rehabilita�on facility prior to coming
to the Department of Inspec�ons and Appeals.

Contact us

If you have any ques�ons or concerns, or if there are topics you
would like to see covered in this newsle�er or at a future
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5. How o�en do infec�on-control
mee�ngs occur, and who a�ends the
mee�ngs?

6. How do you iden�fy hospital pa�ents
who are at risk for infec�ons and
communicable diseases?

7. What are three common infec�ons
you've seen in the hospital?

8. How are staff educated about
infec�ons and communicable
diseases?

9. How is informa�on regarding hospital-
acquired infec�ons (HAI) being
communicated to the governing body?

You can review the regulatory sec�ons of the
state opera�ons manual (for hospitals) here.

Bonus lunch and learn
Topic: Visita�on guidance (QSO-21-08)
Date: May 3, 2023
Time: 1 p.m.

Join using Google Meets:

Video link 
Call-in number:
970-823-3935
PIN:  958 123 400#

lunch-and-learn, please contact Megan
Montalvo at megan.montalvo@dia.iowa.gov or 515.249.9648.

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzA0MjAuNzU1MjUzODEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5jbXMuZ292L3JlZ3VsYXRpb25zLWFuZC1ndWlkYW5jZS9ndWlkYW5jZS9tYW51YWxzL2Rvd25sb2Fkcy9zb20xMDdhcF9hX2hvc3BpdGFscy5wZGY_dXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1dG1fc291cmNlPWdvdmRlbGl2ZXJ5In0.4DgWZ8z-O2VfchBO-cN023Y4q1EKvvB9hROO_uw7KGw/s/777956383/br/160912441443-l
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